Sent: 22/07/2023 10:25:08 PM
Subject: Reject Development Application DA2022/0145

As a 60 year resident of the Northern Beaches, | would like to add my voice to the protest
against the development DA2022/0145.

| cherish the Regional Botanic Garden at Stoney Range and am deeply disturbed by the
projected impact of the proposed construction both on the flora, accessibility and reduction in
parking spaces this development will incur.

Please reconsider the proposed plan and act accordingly to protect this treasured community
asset.

Barbara Ground

Sent from my iPhone



